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Town of Montrose Proposed 2015 Budget 

Notice of Budget Workshop 

Thursday, October 9, 2014 – 5:30 p.m 

1341 Diane Avenue, Belleville WI 53508 

  

Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, October 9, 2014 at 5:30p.m., at the Montrose Town Hall, 1341 

Diane Avenue, Belleville WI 53508, a Budget Workshop will be held on the 2015 proposed budget of the 

Town of Montrose.  The 2015 budget work papers will be available for inspection by contacting the Clerk 

or Treasurer at 608-424-3848. 

Julie L. Bigler 

Town Clerk 

 


